
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 
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12th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Just a reminder that Comic Relief Day will be on Friday 15th March 2024, and we will be raising money for this charity. 
 
* Until the morning of the 15h March, your child can bring 50p to school to nominate a member of staff to get 
soaked. 
 
* You can send your child to school with £2.00 to buy a red nose. 
 
*On the 15th March, your child/children can wear their red noses, Red Nose Day themed clothes or something red. 
 
* On the 15th March, you can send your child with some money to spend at the café. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Bennion 
Assistant Headteacher 
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